OCTOBER 2017

October 2 -6

Monday
October 2

Tuesday

October 3

Love to travel? This Friday, come and hear about Miss Jobanputra’s
awesome experiences in Fiji last summer, building homes with Habitat For
Humanity! All interested students and staff welcome.Library backroom at 12
noon, Friday.

From the Music Department:

There will be a short but important meeting for all grade nine music council
applicants today at 11:30am. Please be there.

Also, Junior Band rehearses today at 3:45 pm.

Hey music students!! If you are interested in joining the MetalWorks field
trip on October 10th or the movie night on October 12th, the payments are
now live on school cash. Hurry as there are limited spots available!

Lights! Camera! Action! There is a Behind The Scenes meeting today after
school in room 161. See you all there!

Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Hey milliken! Best buddies grab and go will be continuing today during
periods three and after school. Come to the atrium during period 3 to order
your freezie, cake pop or brownies. Pick up is after school in the atrium.

Wednesday
October 4

From the Music Department:

Senior Band rehearses today at 4:00 pm.

Any grade nine Music Council applicants who missed yesterday’s meeting
are asked to meet in the band room at 11:30 am today.

Finally, there is still room for the recording studio field trip. Go to school
cash online TODAY in order to book your spot.

Come and experience Fiji this coming Friday at noon in the Library
Backroom, when Miss J shares her amazing adventures, building homes

for Habitat for Humanity.

Hey Book Cafe! We will be having a meeting after school today in the




library! See you all there!

Hey Milliken! Want to try a new sport? The MMHS fencing club is here!
Come for an information session about the sport of fencing today in Rm.
221 at 12:15. See you there!

Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Calling all creatives! Do you love to paint? Draw? Or like to try new things?
If you are interested in exploring art and want to be a part of the MMHS Art
Club, please meet at lunch in Room 132 this Thursday!

Hey Grade 9s! SAC would like to thank everyone who ran for grade 9
elections. It was a very tight election! Knights, your new Grade 9
Representative is: Timmy Liang! Thank you!

Attention all students interested in the Debate Club!
Our next meeting will be held today at 11:45, in room 231.
Looking forward to seeing everyone.

Attention Drama Types: There will be Drama Club meeting
today at noon in the Drama Room. Also, anyone interested
in audition for the mystery theatre show there will be

auditions today after-school. Also, Friday after-school. For
more info swing by the Drama Room or speak to Mr. Keval

Thursday
October 5

From the Music Department:

e There are still a few spots on the Metalworks recording studio trip. If
you would like to attend, go to SchoolCash and pay online.
Tomorrow is the last day to pay.

e The Music Department movie night is selling out quickly. Don’t miss
out. Sign up online today!

e Tomorrow is the last day to hand in forms for Music shirts. Please
do so by 9 am!

e There will be a music council meeting tomorrow at 11:30 in room
112.

Love to travel? Come tomorrow to hear about Miss J's awesome
experiences in Fiji last summer building homes with Habitat For Humanity!




All interested students and staff welcome. 12 noon in the Library backroom.

Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Hey Knight's. There will be a Knightrogen meeting today after school in
room 321. See you all there!

Calling all creatives! Do you love to paint? Draw? Or like to try new things?
If you are interested in exploring art and want to be a part of the MMHS Art
Club, please meet at lunch in Room 132 today!

Attention teachers: Happy Teachers Day! We
are grateful for all staff and teachers at Milliken
Mills! An apple a day keeps the doctors away so
make sure to check your mailboxes today!!

Thank you to all those who applied for the Ontario Student Leadership
Conference! A list has been posted outside of room 320 with the names of
students who have been selected to attend. There will be a meeting for you
all next week so stay tuned for details!

Hey Milliken! This year's Ontario Student Leadership Conference is
fundraising for the Canadian Cancer Society and we would like you all to
join us to participate in an exciting balloon popping showdown in the
cafeteria next Tuesday at lunch. Lots of fun to be had and great prizes to be
won!! Come pop some balloons for a chance to be the lucky grand prize
winner and to contribute to a great cause! See you all there!

Hey Best Buddies, We will be meeting in room 238 at the beginning of
lunch to make cake pops. Please come by and help.

Want brownies, freezies and juice? Swing by the atrium after school to
purchase your goodies! All proceeds will go to the Best Buddies prom.

Friday
October 6

(from Ms. Mayer)

If you are already part of the Free the Children club, or you want to be, we
are having a Free the Children Club meeting on Tuesday at 11:30am in
room 238. See you there!

Attention Drama Types: Today is the final day to audition




for the mystery theatre show. There will be auditions today
in the drama at lunch and after-school. For more info swing
by the Drama Room or speak to Mr. Keval. So come out
and give it a try.

October 9 -13

Monday
October 9

Tuesday
October 10

From the Music Department:
Junior Band rehearses today at 3:45.

Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Yearbook! Yearbook! Yearbook! Have you bought your yearbook yet?? Just
a reminder to all those who have not yet purchased their yearbooks, the
deadline to do so is October 31st! Please go on School Cash Online to put
your order in today!

There will be a mandatory SLAM meeting for all executive and general
members tomorrow at 3:45 after school in room 314. See you all there!

(from Ms. Mayer)

If you are already part of the Free the Children club, or you want to be, we
are having a Free the Children Club meeting Today at 11:30am in room
238. See you there!

Hey Milliken! This year's Ontario Student Leadership Conference is
fundraising for the Canadian Cancer Society and we would like you all to
join us to participate in an exciting balloon popping showdown in the
cafeteria today at lunch. Lots of fun to be had and great prizes to be won!!
Come pop some balloons for a chance to be the lucky grand prize winner
and to contribute to a great cause! See you all there!

Hey Milliken! Best Buddies will be running wheelchair basketball tomorrow
in the large gym at 12pm. Take the time to have a blast with friends and
also experience this popular sport from a different perspective.

Attention Junior Boys Volleyball Team. There is a game after school today
at Markham District High School. Dismissal time is at 2:30.




Hey knights! Do you like solving problems? Is math an area of interest for
you? If so, come on to room 302 after school to attend math society,
Milliken mills official math club! All are welcome!

Wednesday
October 11

From the Music department:

Senior Band rehearses today at 4:00 pm.

Today is also the last day to pay for movie night if you still wish to attend
tomorrow.

Music council meets today at 11:30 am in the band room.

Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Person 1: Hey do you know what | bought yesterday?

Person 2: Did you buy a new shirt?

Person 1: Hahaha no! | bought a yearbook! Did you buy yours yet?

Person 2: No, | think | will wait until next semester...

Person 1: WHAT?! No! There is a deadline..you must buy your yearbook by
October 31st. Didn’t you see all the posters?

Person 2: Oh really?! | should get one too. Where do | buy it?

Person 1: All you have to do is go on School Cash Online and it’s only one
click away!

Person 2: Thanks! I'll be sure to buy my yearbook today!! You should all get
yours too!

There will be a mandatory SLAM meeting for all executive and general
members today at 3:45 after school in room 314. See you all there!

Hey Milliken! This year's Ontario Student Leadership Conference is
fundraising for the Canadian Cancer Society and we would like you all to
join us to participate in an exciting balloon popping showdown in the
cafeteria today lunch. Lots of fun to be had and great prizes to be won!!
Come pop some balloons for a chance to be the lucky grand prize winner
and to contribute to a great cause! See you all there!

Hey Milliken! Want to play basketball? Join Best Buddies in the large gym
today at 12pm, and try out wheelchair basketball.

Calling all creatives! Do you love to paint? Draw? Or like to try new things?
If you are interested in exploring art and spreading creativity around the




school, join the MMHS Art Club! We are meeting in Room 132 tomorrow at
lunch. You never know- you could be the next Van Gogh!

Come Play! Make Art! Feel Well! The Guidance Department and Family
Services of York Region are hosting a Play-Art Wellness Workshop on
Tuesday, October 24th at lunch time. Come for a period filled with colours,
creativity and fun. Connect within and with others through art expression.
No art experience is required. Sign up in Guidance by Tuesday, October
17th.

An important reminder for all grade 12 students...please check your GAPPS
account for an email from the Guidance office, containing upcoming dates
for the University and College application seminars, as well as the
Post-Secondary Fair taking place on October 24th. Tickets for the seminars
will be distributed in the Guidance office starting tomorrow, October 12th.

There will be a mandatory meeting for all those attending OSLC on Friday
at 12pm in room 320. See you all there!

Hey Knights! There will be a Bookcafe meeting today after school to collect
our books! See you all there!

Thursday
October 12

Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Yearbook! Yearbook! Yearbook! Have you bought your yearbook yet?? Just
a reminder to all those who have not yet purchased their yearbooks, the
deadline to do so is October 31st! Please go on School Cash Online to put
your order in today!

From the music department: movie night starts today at 4:00. Concert choir!
Concert choir! There will be a shortened rehearsal today after school until
4:30. Choir students attending movie night need to check in for choir
attendance only.

Calling all creatives! Do you love to paint? Draw? Or like to try new things?
If you are interested in exploring art and spreading creativity around the
school, join the MMHS Art Club! We are meeting in Room 132 today at
lunch. You never know- you could be the next Van Gogh!

Come Play! Make Art! Feel Well! The Guidance Department and Family
Services of York Region are hosting a Play-Art Wellness Workshop on
Tuesday, October 24th at lunch time. Come for a period filled with colours,




creativity and fun. Connect within and with others through art expression.
No art experience is required. Sign up in Guidance by Tuesday, October
17th.

Wednesday, November 1, 2017 is National Take Our Kids to Work day. On
that day, grade 9 students all across Canada will be accompanying a
trusted adult to the workplace, to observe and learn more about the world of
work. This is a reminder for grade 9s at MMHS that grade 9 classes will not
be running on November 1st. All grade 9s are encouraged to speak with
their parents to make arrangements for who they can accompany to work
on that day. Permission forms must be signed and returned to your
homeroom teacher by Wednesday, October 18th. ALL grade 9s are
encouraged to participate in this exciting opportunity. If you have any
questions, please speak with Mrs. Saweriss in the Guidance office.

An important reminder for all grade 12 students...please check your GAPPS
account for an email from the Guidance office, containing upcoming dates
for the University and College application seminars, as well as the
Post-Secondary Fair taking place on October 24th. Tickets for the seminars
will be distributed in the Guidance office starting today, October 12th.

Hey Knights! There will be a Knightrogen meeting today after school. See
you all there!

There will be a mandatory meeting for all those attending OSLC on Friday
at 12pm in room 320. See you all there!

Friday
October 13

October 16 - 20

Monday

October 16

Tuesday Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
October 17 math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and

Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

PERSON 1: Hey (insert name here), are you ready for the YOSA fest?
PERSON 2: Wait! What is YOSA fest?

PERSON 1: For the first event of the year, YOSA has decided to have a
festival with music, henna and FUN GAMES!

PERSON 2: Oh woah really? | wanna go, when is it?




PERSON 1: Well it is this Thursday, during period 3.
PERSON 2: Wow, | can’t wait! We hope to see the rest of Milliken’s knights
there as well!

Come Play! Make Art! Feel Well! The Guidance Department and Family
Services of York Region are hosting a Play-Art Wellness Workshop on
Tuesday, October 24th at lunch time. Come for a period filled with colours,
creativity and fun. Connect within and with others through art expression.
No art experience is required. Sign up in Guidance by 3:45pm today.

Wednesday, November 1, 2017 is National Take Our Kids to Work day. On
that day, grade 9 students all across Canada will be accompanying a
trusted adult to the workplace, to observe and learn more about the world of
work. This is a reminder for grade 9s at MMHS that grade 9 classes will not
be running on November 1st. All grade 9s are encouraged to speak with
their parents to make arrangements for who they can accompany to work
on that day. Permission forms must be signed and returned to your
homeroom teacher by Wednesday, October 18th. ALL grade 9s are
encouraged to participate in this exciting opportunity. If you have any
questions, please speak with Mrs. Saweriss in the Guidance office.

All grade 12 students are reminded to pick up a ticket to the university and
college application seminars from the Guidance office.

Hey Best Buddies! Today buddy pairs will be meeting at noon in room 238
to assemble a puzzle. Bring your lunches and your buddy spirit!

Yearbook! Yearbook! Yearbook! Have you bought your yearbook yet?? Just
a reminder to all those who have not yet purchased their yearbooks, the
deadline to do so is October 31st! Please go on School Cash Online to put
your order in today!

Just a reminder to all OSLC participants that there will be a meeting
tomorrow at lunch time at 12pm in room 320. See you all there!

Wednesday
October 18

Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Hey Knights! Just a reminder that there will be a Knightrogen Meeting
tomorrow after school in room 321! See you all there!

All grade 12 students are reminded to pick up a ticket to the university and
college application seminars from the Guidance office.




Person 1: Hey do you know what | bought yesterday?

Person 2: Did you buy a new shirt?

Person 1: Hahaha no! | bought a yearbook! Did you buy yours yet?

Person 2: No, | think | will wait until next semester...

Person 1: WHAT?! No! There is a deadline..you must buy your yearbook by
October 31st. Didn’t you see all the posters?

Person 2: Oh really?! | should get one too. Where do | buy it?

Person 1: All you have to do is go on School Cash Online and it’s only one
click away!

Person 2: Thanks! I'll be sure to buy my yearbook today!! You should all get
yours too!

Just a reminder to all OSLC participants that there will be a meeting today
at lunch time at 12pm in room 320. See you all there!

Thursday
October 19

Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Hey Knights! Just a reminder that there will be a Knightrogen Meeting
Today after school in room 321! See you all there!

This is a reminder that on Tuesday, October 24th, Milliken will be hosting its
annual Post-Secondary fair. All grade 12 classes will be invited to the
atrium at the beginning of period 1, and grade 11 classes are invited to
come down at the beginning of period 2. Grade 11 and 12 students who do
not have a grade 11 or 12 class during that time are asked to pick up a
ticket from the Guidance office.

Yearbook! Yearbook! Yearbook! Have you bought your yearbook yet?? Just
a reminder to all those who have not yet purchased their yearbooks, the
deadline to do so is October 31st! Please go on School Cash Online to put
your order in today!

Friday
October 20

October 23 - 27

Monday
October 23

Tuesday

Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a




October 24

math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online

before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Wednesday Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a

October 25 math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online
before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Thursday Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a

October 26 math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and
Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online
before November 1St. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's
too late!

Friday

October 27

October 30 - 31

Monday

October 30

Tuesday Hey Milliken! Would you like to challenge yourself? How about writing a
October 31 math contest? If you are interested in writing Canadian Senior and

Intermediate Math contests, PLEASE sign up by paying School Cash online
today or tomorrow. The charge is $12 per student. Sign up before it's too
late!




